Minutes of a meeting of the Debenham Parish Council Neighbourhood Plan Delivery Committee held on Monday, 3rd September 2018 at 7.00pm at the Fire Station, Low Road, Debenham.

Present (members): Cllr S Palframan (Chairman), Cllr R Blackwell, Cllr S Phipps, Cllr J Baldwin, Mr R Tallowin, Mrs D Bedwell (Clerk) and no members of the public.

.
1. To receive apologies for absence: Apologies had been received from Cllr M Hammond and Cllr D Seccombe (non-member).
2. To receive declarations of interest: None received.
3. To approve the minutes of the meeting held 11th April 2018: It was resolved to approve the minutes as a true record of the meeting held.
4. Reg. 16 Consultation responses: The consultation responses were briefly discussed by members. It was agreed that the Parish Council’s response should be in line with the agreed views and feedback received. 
5. Proposals Map: A number of suggestions for ease of reading were put forward, such as the footpaths being a different colour (it was currently in green, which was the same as the boundary line) and the inclusion of a legend, names of the main neighbouring villages, tittles, orientation and compasses on both maps. It was agreed that the final revised version of the map, accompanied with a letter prepared by the Clerk, should be sent to MSDC.
6. Update on other related matters and any immediate actions needed: The Chair reminded members of a number of items which needed to be checked by them.
7. Matters for addition to the next agenda: The nature of items on the next agenda would depend on the response received from MSDC. The clerk was asked to include an NP section on the agenda of the next Parish Council meeting so that a detailed update could be provided.
8. Date of next meeting: To be agreed.
With no further matters to be transacted, the meeting ended at 7.40pm.
